
Wildlife Action
PEE DEE CHAPTER

P.O. BOX 5022 - FLORENCE, SC - 29502
www.WildlifeActionPeeDee.com

pdwildlifeaction@gmail.com
Join us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/WLAPeeDee/

May 2021 NEWSLETTER

Kevin Casper called the meeting to order and Bill B. led us with a prayer and Pledge of Allegiance.

Old Business
David E - Secretary
The minutes for the April meeting were read. David made a motion the minutes be accepted as read, Bill
Bessenger seconded the motion. The members voted ya, no na votes.

Treasurer's Report
Larry D
We have funds in the bank.

New Business
Steve C - CRSO

● We’re up to 67 members and expect 12 more by year’s end.
● A trench has been dug on the right side of the two hundred yard range. This is an experiment to

see if the drainage issue can be alleviated.

Ron Lochner - Trap and Skeet
● Ron is going to purchase a set of shotgun chokes for the chapter. The chapter will reimburse Ron.

● Ron requested Kevin give the chapter training on the new open carry law. Kevin agreed to do
training at the next monthly meeting. (The law was signed by Governor McMaster a few days after
this meeting and will take effect 90 days after his signing.)

Steve C. Gave the group a safety briefing for today’s event.

David E made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Bill Bessenger 2nd. The motion passed unanimously.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:20AM.

Next meeting: June  2021 at 2:30PM.
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